

3B Weekly News



Greeting all 3B families!!!





This week the students tapped their chosen trees! They are very excited about this activity! They measured the diameter of the tree, the distance from the ground to the tap, and volume measurement of the sap. Of course they tried some of the sap and the syrup today! We aren't sure how long the weather will hold out to continue this activity!



Students, in addition to the math from the tapping, are also learning about multiples of a number, reading clocks, and area and perimeter.



Students shared their inventions with each other and their Buddies! They seemed to really enjoy this

experience and "acting like they were Thomas Edison!" Each has written a Painted essay about Thomas Edison that they shared with Ben the Therapy dog this morning. They are completing their research poster and essay about their scientist.



We have begun a force and interactions unit too. This week we made eggs "move" and bowled with a variety of balls and a variety of items. We also analyzed Tug Of War!!!





I have sent the corrected Conference Conversation Sign Up sheet today. I look forward to sharing your child's work and they look forward to sharing their successes with you!

